MINUTES OF SPECIAL COUNCIL. MEETING
+ HELD SEPTEMBER 26,1989
AT CITY HALL

The meeting was called to order by Mayor D. Lynn Crook at 7PM. Councllmembers
present: Sherman Jones, LaMar Openshaw, Marilyn Clayson, and Max Holman.
Mayor Crook offered the Invocation.

The City Auditor, Paul Sorenson, reviewed the Audit Report for 1988-89. One
concern was the back collection of Court Fines.

Mr. Sorenson reviewed the cash balances. He said:

That the Water Revenue was probably down due to the cut in the overage rate.
That the Tax Revenue was down due to the slump in the economy.

The Revenue was $20,000 higher than projected.

The Audit would cost less this year due to less mistakes in the office.

No transfers were to be made from the Water Department to the General Fund
without proper procedure.

An equipment audit needed to be done annually.

Bach Organization éhould do an equipment inventory arinually.
The State Liquof Fund was to be put in the Police Budget.
It was legal to pay insurance benefits outright.

The Council was pleased with thé Auditor’s work.

Approved this 3rd day of October, 1989,
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D. Lyn Crook, Mayor Elaine Tasker, Recorder/Clerk



